
 

 

6th February 2018 

Dear Parents,  

Years 3 and 4 are visiting Dorset County Museum on Tuesday 27th February to see 

‘Dippy on Tour’. Whilst there, they will take part in three different activities including 

getting as close as possible to Dippy himself.  

On the day children need to wear their school uniform, with a suitable raincoat.  

Children will need a named disposable lunch, a snack and lots to drink, which all 

need to be in a small rucksack. If your child is entitled to free school meals an away 

day packed lunch has been ordered. However, you may wish to add some extra 

items. If you have ordered a hot meal, these will be cancelled with any payments 

carried over.  

There is no charge for this visit as all costs are being covered by the grant we 

received from the DASP Science development fund.  

Risk Assessments are available from school on request.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you 

I give permission for ________________________________to visit Dorset County 

Museum on Tuesday 27th February and to take part in all the activities, travelling 

there and back by coach.  

Signed___________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


